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Good afternoon,

I'm writing to OBJECT to the proposed closure of byways around Stonehenge as part of
the A303 Stonehenge Tunnel Project.

It is vitally important that these public rights of way are maintained for all users to be able

to access and enjoy the country side. It is an important part of our heritage that these
ancient byways are maintained.

Many thanks

Chris





